
Laboratory Bulletin 
 

 

 
 
Date:  August 14, 2012   
 
To:  South Zone – West

                                                                                                                                      

: Physicians, Nursing Unit Managers, Laboratories and 
Collection Sites  

From: AHS Laboratory Services – South Zone West 
   
Re:           Name Change for Chinook Regional Hospital Accessioning Area  

  
 
 

PLEASE POST OR DISTRIBUTE AS WIDELY AS APPROPRIATE 
 
 
Key Messages:  
                            
Effective immediately, the accessioning area in the laboratory in Chinook Regional Hospital 
will be referred to as “Accession”. 
 
 
Why this is important:  
                             
The Accession area was previously referred to as the Data Centre. This name change is 
required to align the department name with laboratories in South Zone East and other 
Zones. 
 
 
Inquiries and feedback may be directed to:  
Barbara Collin, Data Center/Accession Supervisor at 403-388-6109 
 
 
This bulletin has been reviewed and approved by:  
Dr. B. Popma, Zone Clinical Department Head (Co-Lead) Laboratory Medicine, South Zone 
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